

DIOCESE OF DALLAS

October 3, 2019

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

This is an exciting time to be a member of Holy Family of Nazareth Catholic Church. Since its founding 55 years ago, Holy Family Church and School have grown and maintained a strong outreach to the surrounding community.

As members of your parish and school family strive to grow in faith and holiness, I am pleased to support the *One Faith, One Family, One Parish* Capital Campaign. With no significant renovations for more than 20 years, a successful campaign at Holy Family will allow for much-needed upgrades and renovations to the church.

A successful campaign at your parish will also have lasting effects for Holy Family Catholic Academy, as a new education building is needed to foster a safe learning environment suitable for our children.

These much-needed proposed projects and master plan for Holy Family were developed through much prayer, discussion and discernment, under the leadership of Father Becher and parish lay-leaders. Now is the time to begin that plan.

I hope you will join in taking this next step to help your parish grow for the greater glory of God. I encourage you to support the *One Faith, One Family, One Parish* Capital Campaign at Holy Family of Nazareth Catholic Church. Please be assured of my prayers for you and the parish during this most exciting time.

Faithfully yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Edward J. Burns

Bishop of Dallas